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Dear Parents/Carers 
I would like to say thank you to everyone at Holy Trinity CE 
Primary School for making this year such a memorable one! It 
has been a year filled with great achievements in the midst of 
challenge and I feel blessed to have shared many special  
occasions and events with you throughout the year. I am 
proud to be part of a team of amazing leaders, teachers,  
admin staff, support staff, premises staff, kitchen staff, PTFA 
and Governors, who are committed to making a difference to 
the lives of the children who come to Holy Trinity. Thank you 
team for your diligence and dedication. I would also like to 
thank our families and children who bring such a wealth of 
joy to our school. Each child is unique and adds a little  
something to making our school such a special place. Thank 
you to the pupils and parents/carers who play such an  
important part in our school Community. Best wishes and 
continued success to Mr Payne, Mrs Moore-Hall and Miss 
Humphreys. Best wishes to our year six pupils who are leaving 
us and starting secondary school in September 2024. We pray 
that God will continue to be with each one of them as they 
embark on the next chapter of their learning journey. We pray 
and declare His word in our lives. 
 ” I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me. 
” Philippians 4:13 
May everyone have a wonderful and safe summer break.  We 
look forward to welcoming you all back on 4th September 
2024, ready for all that is promised to us through Christ. 
God bless and keep you 
Ms Thomas 

https://twitter.com/Holy_TrinityCE


Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is 

Sarah-Lee Smikle 

You have been such a help to your teachers, assisting with 

the music and the production. Thank you 

 

 

Our Staff Values Ambassadors this week is 

Mr Samuel 

You work tirelessly ensuring the office works smoothly. We 

appreciate everything you do for Holy Trinity, children and 

staff. Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This year’s summer fayre saw the presence of so 

many of our Ex Holy Trinity Pupils grace the occasion 

with their presence. 

 

There was much to eat and drink, and the  

occasion was not only exciting but filled with fun 

 

A massive shout out to our wonderful  hard working 

and dedicated PTFA Team for putting together such 

an amazing Summer Fayre 

 

A total of £550 was raised, and this will go towards 

supporting the work of Holy Trinity  

 

A big thank you to Holy Trinity staff who availed  

themselves to help and to all Parents. 

 

Especially to all our pupils. 

 

We very much look forward to another exciting 2025 

Summer Fayre. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 









A group of Year 5 & 6 children took part in the amazing Bike the Bor-
ough on Tuesday. The group of 15 Lambeth primary schools cycled 10 miles 

from Brockwell Park to the Oval cricket ground and back.  

At the Oval they were celebrated by the Mayor of Lambeth and played on 
the pitch!  



Art Bytes Competition Winners!  

Back in April 2024, after a panel of Judges short listed the three 

entries, our school community voted online to determine the 

winner of Holy Trinity School. 

Again, well done to all the Year 5 children who took part and a 

huge congratulations to: 

Sonia – 1st Prize Winner 

Sophia- 2nd Prize Winner 

Urban Art Fair Winners This year’s theme was iconic London 

buildings 

1st Miami Year 4                                                     2nd Jason Year 2  

3rd Lucy Year 4 





 

 
 
 

 
As we approach the end of the academic year, we reflect on the 
many achievements as a school, achievements by our pupils, the 
hard work of our wonderful staff who go beyond the call of duty, 
and our Two wonderful SLT (Ms. Pauline Thomas & Ms. Lesley 
Saddington), both of whom have headed the school during a very 
difficult and challenging academic year. 
 
We dedicate this page to all of you for your hard work. 
 
God we thank you, for in you we live, in you we move and in you 
we have our being. There is very little if anything, we can do or 
achieve without your love, guidance, wisdom and knowledge. We 
thank you for bringing us safely to the end of another academic 
year. 
 
We pray for all our pupils that you keep them and their families safe 
during the summer, and as our Y6 pupils continue their academic 
journey at different schools, we pray for your protection and  
guidance over them. 
“in every situation [no matter what the circumstances] be thankful and 
continually give thanks to God; for this is the will of God for you in Christ 
Jesus” (1st Thess 5:18) 

 
Have a wonderful, fun filled Summer.  
God bless you. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pro Touch SA are running a Summer Holiday Camp for young 
people on Benefit Related Free School Meals at 
Metropolitan Thames Valley Housing (MTVH) 

116 Clapham Park Cube, Kings Avenue, London SW4 8EP 

  
 Dates: Monday 29 July 2024 - Thursday 22 Aug 2024 

 
Monday - Thursday 

Times: 12:00pm – 4:00pm 
   

Ages: 7-14 – (Years 2-9) 
  

To book:  https://eequ.org/experience/3281 

  
Activities: Arts & Crafts, Dodgeball, Football, Futsal, Board 

Games and off site trip 
  

Free lunch: (note those on free school meals) 
Note this is for children on Benefit related free school meal 

  
Spaces are limited, so don't miss out on this fantastic oppor-
tunity! Register your child today for a16 days of excitement, 

learning, and fun 
The camp is free for young people on Benefit Related Free 

School Meals  
£15 per day. For those not on benefit 

https://eequ.org/experience/3281


Bunny Class Needs to improve 89% 

Badger Class Neeeds to improve 86% 

Bear Class Good 90% 

Puma Class Needs to improve 88% 

Panther Class Needs to improve 89% 

Jaguar Class Excellent 95% 

Cheetah Class Needs to improve 88% 

Lion Class Needs to improve 87% 

Tiger Class Needs to improve 89% 

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

 

 
 

 
Many of us, especially young people, connect with our friends and 
communities through social media every day. It can be a fun way to 

keep up with friends, get creative and record memories. 
 However, for children and young people, we know that the internet 

can pose a number of risks. 
Here you’ll find a list of resources that can help young people access 
the tools to help them navigate the internet and social media safely.  

As well as useful resources for parents and trusted adults. 
 

BBC Children in Need recently launched on TikTok and the BBC have 
created guides for staying safe on this less familiar social channel: 

 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/about-us/staying-safe-online/ 

 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/about-us/staying-safe-online/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FIRST DATE OF TERM IN 
THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 

IS  
4TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

@ 8.45AM 
ALL OTHER TERM DATES 
WILL BE COMMUNICATED 

TO YOU 

 
 

 Monday 22nd July: Yr6 Production (5pm) 
 
 Tuesday 23rd: Yr6 Graduation at 9.45am (Holy Trinity Church) 
 
 Wednesday 24th July: School shuts at 2.00pm (No After school 
clubs) 
 










